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Wednesday 25 September

Dear Parent/Guardian

Tutor Parents Evening: Thursday 3 October

Our first Parents Evening of the school year is scheduled to take place on Thursday 3 October. This Parents Evening will be held virtually and will provide an opportunity for parents and carers to meet with their child’s tutor, who will be able to provide information on how students have settled into the new academic year. 

Please note: Tutor Parents Evening for students in Mrs Cunningham’s year 11 tutor group (11CC) will take place between 4pm-7pm on Wednesday 2 October. 

Each appointment will cover progress so far, expectations of our new behaviour and rewards policies, as well as explore any additional support required for your son/daughter to progress through the year.

Appointments will be available to book online from 12pm today, and our booking system will close at 4pm on Wednesday 2 October. Each appointment is five minutes long to ensure all parents are able to meet with tutors. You will also be able to book in an appointment with your son/daughter’s Head of Year, in addition to meeting with their tutor.

Please use the link below to book in your appointment with your child’s tutor:

https://maghull.schoolcloud.co.uk 

Following our Tutor Parents Evening, there will be opportunities to meet with each of your child’s subject teachers at our annual Parents Evenings throughout the year, as listed below:

Year 11: Thursday 24 October and Thursday 27 February
Year 10: Thursday 12 December
Year 9: Wednesday 12 February (Options Evening) and Thursday 6 March (Parents Evening)
Year 8: Thursday 6 February 
Year 7: Thursday 23 January

We will then have another opportunity to discuss your child’s progress at our second Tutor Parents Evening on Thursday 26 June.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you virtually on Thursday 3 October.

Yours Sincerely,
 
	Miss N Murphy
Assistant Headteacher
	 
	 

	murphyn@maghullhigh.com
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